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Dr. Rossmeissl - K. Weidmann
Lawyers and notary publics

E. Andrea
Lawyer

When replying you must use
E 850/65
Dear Mr. Fleissig,

We thank you for your letter of May 10, 1965 regarding appllcatlon for
reparation for your wife.

Unfortunately, we see at this time not yet any possibility to make an
application for your wife. We expect the so called reparation-closing
statutes to be discussed in a couple of weeks and will then try to -
find out if there is a possibility for an application request. At this
‘time id doesn't look like the previous, in the year 1958, expired
deadline can be opened up.

We will at that time let you know further news.

Sincerely yours,



